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It was lovely to see all the special grandparents join us for morning tea last week to celebrate Grandparents Day.  

More photos on Facebook. 

What’s on Term 4 

Tues   1 Nov P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

Thur   3 Nov Life Education van visit 

Fri   4 Nov P&C pie day—orders in by Wed 2nd 

Tues   8 Nov School photos 9.00 am 

Fri 11 Nov School assembly 2.15 pm 

Mon 21 Nov Intensive swimming lessons 

   Whole school for 5 days 

Tues 29 Nov Kempsey High Orientation day 

Fri   2 Dec Pet education session 

Tues  6 Dec Fire + Rescue video filming 

   P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

Fri  9 Dec Year 6 farewell 

Tues 13 Dec School concert & assembly 

Fri 16 Dec Last day for students 

Mon/Tues  Staff development days 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Term 4 is getting busier each week with lots of notes going out.  Please keep an eye out and send 

them back straight away if possible.  

At tomorrow’s P&C meeting we will be discussing the Year 6 farewell and Christmas raffle.  Meeting 

starts at 3.15 pm in the library - everyone welcome. 

Unfortunately our speech therapist is unable to continue visiting our school at the moment.  We hope 

this program will start again in 2023.  We do still have our Occupational Therapist, Bec, visiting on 

Mondays to work with identified students. 

Orders and payment for the P&C lunch day need to be in by Wednesday this week so that the order 

can be placed at the bakery.  Please pack lunch for Friday if you don’t get your order in by 

Wednesday. 

School photos will be taken next Tuesday by school staff so please get your orders in on the pink 

sheet with money.  All students will have their photo taken and should wear correct uniform on the 

day. 

On Thursday, 10 November we have a student group coming from Crescent Head Public School to 

perform some music items.  This will inspire our students for our current Australian Music Foundation 

program running in our school on Tuesdays. 

Friday, 11 November is our first assembly for Term 4 where students will receive awards and present 

class items.  Everyone welcome.  Please sign in at the front office. 

Intensive swimming lessons start on Monday, 21 November for 5 days.  Please read the attached 

information carefully and return with payment as soon as possible. 

Consent forms for the videoing day by Fire+Rescue NSW (yellow note with form attached) need to be 

returned as soon as possible.  Only those students who have written permission to be filmed will be 

included. 

News 

Attendance:  every day counts 


